
 

 

YEAR 13 
DRESS CODE 

 

In keeping with the College’s policy of promoting opportunities for students to develop skills of good judgement and 
taste, Year 13 students have the privilege of wearing mufti to school. Correct PE uniform is still required at all times.  

As school is a formal, work-day occasion, mufti should, at all times, be of a high standard while avoiding unacceptable 
fashion fads. Shorts and skirts must be mid-thigh or longer. The discreet use of make-up, nail varnish, and jewellery is 
permitted.  

THE FOLLOWING ITEMS ARE NOT PERMITTED (FOR ALL STUDENTS)  

• Bandanas  
• Patched, ripped, shabby or worn-out jeans  
• T-shirts and sweatshirts with objectionable or inappropriate pictures or slogans  
• Brief shorts  
• Facial piercings, other than the ear. (Plaster or tape covering of piercings is not acceptable.)  
• Rubber jandals / scuff slip-ons / Crocs 
• Hats are not to be worn inside  

NOT PERMITTED: See-through, low-cut, halter, singlet, crop tops or thin-strapped tops on dresses or as separates,  
or revealing a bare midriff; sleeveless singlets (all shirts must have sleeves).  

ALL: Either shoes or sandals must be worn and should be practical for school.  

PLEASE NOTE: All Year 13 students are required by Health and Safety Codes of Practice to wear shoes with backs  
on them in hazardous work areas including laboratories and technology workshops. 


